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Christmas break provided the opportunity to install needed software 
updates to our network switches and wireless access points. Software 
updates were also installed on our district servers. Our social media 
viewers continue to increase year-over-year. Band concerts, end of 
semester activities and basketball game results are posted to keep the 
community informed. Thanks to our coaches who make sure the 
information is kept current. Our district Instagram account has seen a 15% 
increase in followers in the past 2 weeks as many of the students and 
parents use that service. On January 17th, Mrs. Sulak and I will be touring 
schools at Wichita Falls ISD and Burkburnett ISD to learn how those 
schools utilize technology. We have also activated our TouchPro interactive 
TV located in the hallway adjacent to the high school auditorium. This TV 
will display district event information, pictures and over time will include 
some photos from prior school annuals that students and community 
members can view. Mrs. Angela Sparkman’s class will be in charge of 
keeping portions of the TV display updated with photos and information. 

 


